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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
Perhaps wisdom is to be found in people who have suffered greatly but have sur­
mounted it.

— Louis Jolyon West
JOB OPPORTUNITIES:
Two part-time jobs for men interested in cars, interior cleaning, painting, washing, 
waxing, etc- Prefer men who have had some experience. Contact Mr. Olson, Auto Detail 
3711 lOkth N.E, Kirkland, nerv the new Lake East Apts, on Lake Washington,
Summer live-in job 8:30 to k‘30,Child Care for June, July and August. See Mis si Guy.
SENIORS:
All seniors in the Amateur Hour skit please meet in Perks lounge at 2:30 Wednesday 
afternpcn.
CONGRATULATIONS TO HEW OFFICERS:
Congratulations to the newly elected WOM Officers! They are:

Chairman - Dan Cook
Vice-Chairman * Grant Hill
Secretary - Mary Shellberg
Treasurer - Birdie Ballenger

AMATEUR SHOW:
Come and see the live performances of our own professional NC students as well as the 
faculty! See it all at the Amateur Show - April 22 at 7:00 p.m. in the Learning Cer.te
SPEECH TOURNAMENT RESULTS:
The following are the results of the Northwest Christian College Speech Tournament 
that was held in Eugene, Oregon last Saturday.
Congratulations to: Chris Jacobson - who won the first place trophy in senior oratory

and the their place ribbon in junior oratory.
Karla Cebert - Who won the first place trophy in junior division 

oratory.
Molly Woodbury - Who won the second place ribbon in Bible Reading

CHAPEL SCHEDULE:
Tuesday - April 20 - Class Elections Freshmen - Chapel

Sophomores - L-l 
Juniors - C-3 
Seniors - S-2

Wednesday - April 21 - Mr. Turner 
Thursday - April 22 - Mr. Fee 
Friday - April 23 - WOM
CALLING PROSPECTIVE MISSIONARY STUDENTS:
If you are considering foreign missionary service, you are invited to a Breakfast 
Seminar sponsored by the Foreign Missions Department of the Assemblies of God. It 
will be on Monday, April 26 in the College Cafeteria (Faculty Dining Room), It will 
be conducted by Rev. Delmar Guynes, Secretary for Missionary Personnel. The break­
fast is being hosted by the Missions Department and will be provided at no cost to the 
students. If interested, please sign up with Mrs. Baunsgard in the Administration 
Building.
LOST:
Carl Reek, lost a brown wool coat with a hood. A reward is offered.. Contact him throu 
Box 8l6 if you know the ’’hereabouts of the coat.
ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS:
Henry Siegl, Seattle Symphony Orchestra concert master will present "An evening with 
your Seattle Symphony Concert Master" at 8 p.m. Tuesday, April 27 in. the Learning 
Center. The evening will be one you won't forget. Don't miss it!!


